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I	wish	to	make	a	submission	regarding	potential	wards	for	the	Horsham	Rural	City	Council.

My	preferred	option	is	not	listed.	I	believe	that	due	to	the	diverse	nature	of	the	HRC	municipality,
the	area	would	be	best	served	by	the	current	model	of	7	councillors,	with	no	wards.	However,	if
some	unknown	reason	(other	than	legislation)	we	need	to	go	to	wards,	I	would	support	Model	3.
This,	in	my	opinion,	accurately	reflects	the	nature	of	municipality.	It	also	provides	the	opportunity
for	elected	councillors	to	represent	both	central	Horsham	and	rural	residents,	and	understand	the
nuances	and	balances	between	the	both.


